
Update to communications for OPRED Pollution Emergency Response 

Please find a short summary of recent changes to the management of communications for Tier 3 

pollution response exercises and ongoing oil spill response communications. 

OPRED Tier 3 Exercises 

Any communications for a Tier 3 Exercise should be sent to OPRED@energysecurity.gov.uk . This is 

the main communication channel for OPRED, as described in our notification on 02/06/2023. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6479c5db103ca60013039862/BST_inbox_-

_new_address.pdf

Ongoing Incident Support 

During an ongoing pollution response incident, any documents, or communications for OPRED 

should now be sent to OPRED-ER@energysecurity.gov.uk . All previous addresses are not in use and 

have appropriate diversions.  
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